
 
 
CITY OF CLYDE HILL, WASHINGTON  
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Planning Commission of the City of Clyde Hill, Washington will hold a 
public hearing on Thursday April 27, 2023, at 7:00 p.m. The meeting will be in hybrid format. The 
physical location for the meeting will be at Clyde Hill City Hall, located at 9605 NE 24th St Clyde Hill, WA 
98004. The virtual location will be via Teams (meeting link located on the City website 
www.clydehill.org). 
 
The subject of the public hearing is a draft ordinance regarding permanent supportive and transitional 
housing. The draft ordinance includes a new chapter in Title 17 of CHMC regarding permanent 
supportive and transitional housing. It also includes an amendment to CHMC 17.16 (R-1 Residence 
District) and new definitions in CHMC 17.04 (Definitions). 
 

To review a copy of the Municipal Code as it currently exists, please visit www.clydehill.org. To request a 
copy of the proposed changes as outlined above, please email mary@clydehill.org. 
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